
SELECTBOARD MINUTES       March 1, 2011  

 
 
This reorganizational meeting was called to order at 8:00pm by Town Clerk, Pam McFadden at 
the Dummerston School in Dummerston, Vermont. 
 
Members Present:  Tom Bodett, Greg Brown, Zeke Goodband, Bill Holiday, and Lewis White 
 
Also Present:  Jody & Paul Normandeau, and Laurie Frechette 
 
Zeke nominated Tom to serve as Chair for the ensuing year.  Lewis seconded the motion; it 
passed 5-0. 
 
On a motion by Greg and second by Bill, the Board voted 5-0 to elect Lewis as Vice-Chair. 
 
On a motion by Greg and second by Lewis, the Board voted 5-0 to elect Zeke as Clerk. 
 
Greg moved to appoint Charlie Richardson to serve as the town’s Tree Warden until March of 
2012.  Zeke seconded the motion; it passed 5-0.   
 
On a motion by Zeke and second by Bill , the Board voted 5-0 to appoint Lewis as the Board’s 
liaison with the Cemetery Committee. 
 
The Board agreed to continue the current schedule of meeting every other Wednesday at 7PM 
at the Town Office, unless otherwise warned. 
 
With no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:11PM. 
 
 
_March 9, 2011__________________ 
Approved 
 
 
_______________________________   
Tom Bodett, Chair 
 
 
_______________________________   
Zeke Goodband, Clerk 
 
 
Submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 


